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Highlight	of	the	Quarter:	HADS	comes	to	St.	Augustine	
	
The	Northeast	Region	hosted	the	first	Heritage	Awareness	Diving	Seminar	(HADS)	in	St.	
Augustine	in	October,	in	partnership	with	the	St.	Augustine	Lighthouse	&	Maritime	Museum	
and	the	Lighthouse	Archaeological	Maritime	Program,	as	well	as	the	Northwest	and	West	
Central	regions.	Staff	trained	7	diving	professionals	on	the	importance	of	underwater	
archaeological	resources	and	how	to	interact	with	them.	
	

	
	
Progress	on	Work	Plan	Objectives	

• Provide	programming	for	numerous	schools	and	civic	organizations	including	St.	Johns	
County	School	System,	Stetson	University	and	DeBary	Hall.	

• Supported	Flagler	students	and	the	Public	History	Program	through	a	fall	internship	with	
Courtney	Crum.	



• San	Sebastian	Project	–supported	local	preservation	and	volunteerism	by	offering	a	
weekly	opportunity	to	come	learn	about	headstone	recording	and	be	a	part	of	
protecting	a	previously	abandoned	cemetery	in	West	Augustine.		 

• Represented	FPAN	at	the	Southeastern	Archaeological	Conference	in	Nashville	and	at	
the	Project	Archaeology	Leadership	team	meeting	in	Bozeman.		

• Attended	events	in	other	regions	including	a	assisting	with	a	CRPT	in	Apalachicola	and	
film	work	in	the	Ten	Thousand	Islands.			


